
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time January 22, 2017 

 

Bulletin notices: iccc@mokancomm.net   

 

 

Monday, January 23                
   8:00 a.m. For an end to abortion 
Tuesday, January 24            St. Francis de Sales 
   8:00 a.m. Robert Roberts † 
Wednesday, January 25  The Conversion of St. Paul the Apostle 

   8:00 a.m. Leonard Henry † 
Thursday, January 26            Sts. Timothy and Titus 
   8:00 a.m. Everett and Virginia Hink † 
Friday, January 27                   St. Angela Merici 
   8:00 a.m. Frank and Noureen Bleier † 
Saturday, January 28 
   5:00 p.m. John and Lois Golba † 
Sunday, January 29  
   8:00 a.m.  Nancy Schleicher † 
 10:30 a.m. The Parish 
 

The Rosary is recited 25 minutes before Sunday 8:00 Mass 

Due to privacy laws, only names requested by a family 
member will be added to the sick list. 
 

Ken and Mary Agnew, Richard Anderson, Roxanne Casaert, 
Mike Caswell, Helen Collins, Alex Cook, Dee Cooper, Debbie 
DuFour, John Duke, Steve Edgar, James Fladung, Freddie Gant, 
Jeanne Watrous Gardner, Diane Fladung Giefer, Mike Hake, 
Dawn Handorf, Sherman Harlow, Linda Fladung Hofstad, Hunter  
Knop, Lisa Johnson, Katie Kalahurka, Jerry Lambertz, Ruthie 
Mathewson, Ella McNeil, Denton Meek, Gerald Ernest Meier, 
Angie Meyer, Loretta Miller, Betty O’Brien, Richard Pfannes, 
Mike Paulsen, Chris Pottorff, George Reutter, Jim Seck, Shirley 
Seck, Jim Seuferling, Kyson Seth, Mary Kay Sillyman, Laura 
Simmons, Madison Smith, Janice Stevens, Abby Werth, Tony 
Vallacqua, Ray Waggerman, Elaine Williams, Ethan Workman, 
Ann Yoakum, Alice Zeller. 
 

Contact the parish office to add / delete a name on the prayer list 

 

January 21—5:00 p.m. 

Servers—Allison Loomis, Nathan Apple 

Lector—Bradley Hennigh 

Ministers of Communion—Kathy Vogel, Mark Macoubrie 

Greeters—Amy Loomis family 

Cantor—Mikayla 
 

January 22—8:00 a.m. 

Servers—Kenny Downs, Whalen Downs 

Lector—Jerry Lambertz 

Ministers of Communion—Patti Wagner, Mark Bloustine 

Greeters—Becky and Jim Morgan 
 

January 22—10:30 a.m. 

Servers—Delaney Wieland, Dacey Wieland 

Lector—Kerri Allen 

Ministers of Communion—Kris Goering, Roger Hartmann  

Greeters—Teresa and Mike Lemke 

Cantor—Tony 

Counters—Amy Loomis, Penny McCaskill 
 

January 28—5:00 p.m. 

Servers—Melia Rice, Remington Rice 

Lector—Orbie Overly 

Ministers of Communion—Kay Gentges, Kathy Dee 

Greeters—Kathy and Arthur Miller 

Choir—Adult 
 

January 29—8:00 a.m. 

Servers—Knights of Columbus 

Lector—Knights of Columbus 

Ministers of Communion—Knights of Columbus 

Greeters—Knights of Columbus 
 

January 29—10:30 a.m. 

Servers—Josh Waldron, Michael Waldron 

Lector—George Waldron 

Ministers of Communion—Dara Stambaugh, Jim Stambaugh  

Greeters—Ashley and Matt Lemke 

Choir—Contemporary 

Counters—Becky/Chuck Golba, Judy/Mark Macoubrie 
 

Please get a sub if you cannot be there for your assigned time 

 

 

Rite of Christian Initiation ( RCIA) for Adults 
Wednesday, January 25, 6:30–8:00 pm in the rectory 

Topic:  Making moral decisions 

Stewardship 
 

 

January 15, 2017 
    Sunday Contributions    $   3,092.00 
    Capital Improvements  $      480.00 
    Votive    $        24.25 
    Solemnity of Mary   $        20.00 
    Catholic Charities   $        25.00 
    Church in Latin America  $        20.00 

 

Baby Bottles for Life… 
Continues through the month of January .  
Please take a bottle, put loose change and bills in it and return 
by the end of January. Monies collected will be donated to the 
Wyandotte Pregnancy Clinic which our archdiocese supports. 
Baby Bottles for Life is a Pro-Life project of the Knights of      
Columbus.  

 

44
th

 Anniversary of Roe vs. Wade 
Pro-Life Rally, Monday, January 23 
Kansas Capitol Building, Topeka 

 

Mass at 12:00 Noon at the Topeka Performing Arts Center 
(TPAC). Rally follows.  
For a full schedule of the day’s events, go to www.kfl.org 
For more information or to carpool, call Danna Schneider at 913
-406-7602.  
 

 

"America, your very future as a nation depends on your willing-
ness to protect the Right to Life of the most defenseless in your 
society."  Pope John Paul II 

1/22   School of Religion, 9:00 am, rectory 
1/24   Bible Study, 7:00 pm, rectory 
1/25   RCIA, 6:30—8:00 pm, rectory 
1/26   Bingo, doors open at 6 pm, parish hall 
1/29   School of Religion, 9:00 am, rectory 
          Free Throw Shoot, 12:45 pm, LMS Gym 

 

This Week’s Activity Schedule 
 

Sunday 
Tuesday 
Wednesday 
Thursday 
Sunday  
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TSGT Micaelee Neubert 

CPT Nathan Valle 

LCPL Michael Beals   

LTJG Ali Zalekian 

Capt. John P. Warson  

SFC Jeremiah Krumm 

Seth Miller    

Capt Mark Edgar & Co. 

CMDR Erik C. Estenson 

LT Col Todd Giefer 

SPC Richard Stouder 

2LT Paul Speckin 

PFC Coleman Unthank  

SGT Sharnise Krumm  

PV2 Whitney Stevens 

SGT Matt Smith  

AC Robert Jacob Herbert 

LT Katrina Stegner   

Maj. Neilson Wahab 

SPC Cody Richardson 

E2 Coleman Griff 

AMN Cheyenne Williams 

AMN Stone Williams 

LT Matthew Zeller 

TSGT Scott Klusman 

L/CPL Seth Garner 

 

New Parishioner (Please Print) 
 

Last Name ____________________________________ 
 

First Name ____________________________________ 
 

Home Phone ______________Cell_________________ 
 

Address______________________________________ 
 

Email Address_________________________________ 

 

Pray For Our Military 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

How and Why to Respond to Christ's Call 
 

Jesus doesn't work alone. He calls us to work with him. 
We respond to that call by following his commandments 

and obeying the teachings of his Church.   
We respond by keeping our prayer life in shape and  

embracing the sacraments. 
We respond by looking for opportunities to draw others 

closer to Christ through our courageous but respectful words 
and through our tireless example of humility, faith, and selfless 
concern for our neighbor.  

We respond by listening for the small inspirations the 
Holy Spirit sends us each day - inspirations that almost always 
lead us out of our comfort zones for the sake of our neighbor. 

Jesus calls, and we must respond, leaving behind the 
boat that we love and the nets that we depend on.  

It is not always easy to respond to Christ's call. 
Life is already hard. When he asks more of us, our first 

reaction is usually to hesitate, or even to rebel. 
That's when we have to remember why Jesus keeps   

calling us. 
It's because he loves us. 
It's because he wants us to be with him. 
It's because he knows that only he can fill our hearts with 

the meaning and purpose we yearn for. 
Jesus does not call us for selfish reasons—he can’t be 

selfish.  
He calls us for our sake, and when we respond, he always 

stays right there at our side. 
He will remind us of this during Mass. It’s only because he 

has called us to be his followers that we will have this remark-
able opportunity to receive God himself at Holy Communion.   

When we do, let's thank him for not giving up on us, for 
continuing to call us - and let's promise him that this week we 
will listen with extra attention. 

 

Queen of the Holy Rosary School—22705 Metcalf 
Winter Wonderland, January 28, 10:00 am-Noon  

 

Winter themed crafts and activities...All ages welcome.  
It’s going to be SNOW much fun! 

 

Contact: stsmith@qhrwea.org  with questions.  

 

Our church was beautifully decorated for the Christmas sea-
son. Thank you to those who helped to put up and take down 
the decorations. Thanks, also, to those who contributed in any 
way to the celebration of the Liturgy; those who served as lec-
tors, Eucharistic Ministers, musicians, servers, and greeters.  

 
 
 
 

Religious Education classes resume TODAY January 22nd, 9:00 
to 10:00 am.  
 

For more information, contact Cindy, cindy.apple05@gmail.com 
or Deanell Wieland, i_bleed_purple4ksu@yahoo.com  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Book an appointment at www.savealifenow.org, enter     
Sponsor Code: IMMACLB. Or pick up a flyer at the 
church entrance and scan the QR code with 0your smart-
phone. Contact George DiCapo, 816-225-5347.  

Blood Drive 
Wednesday, February 1

st
 

2:00—7:00 p.m. 
Church Basement 

 

This year’s Archbishop’s Call to Share appeal has us  

reflect on Giving is a Holy Act. Please prayerfully consider   
giving to the needs of our Archdiocese as we conduct the 2017 
Archbishop’s Call to Share over the next weeks. Gifts of any 
amount are welcome, although if you are not doing so already, 
please consider a gift of a dollar a day ($365) or more. Please 
return your pledge envelope soon or donate online at 
www.calltoshare.org 

 

BINGO  
Thursday, January 26th  

 J A C K P O T 

$ 6 2 5  
      
Food (including homemade pies) served beginning at 6:00 pm 
with play starting at 7:00.  

 

       January 29 - Free Throw Shoot 
Registration at 12:45 pm.  
Shoot begins at 1:00 pm 

Louisburg Middle School Gym 
 

Boys and girls, ages 9 through 14, are invited to   
participate. Age as of January 1, 2017.  
Contestants compete within their own gender  
and age group. Winners move on to the district level. For more 
information, contact Jim Morgan, 913-837-6378. 


